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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON ;/.0330 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

llllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllmllUllllllllllllllll 
14 00078309D 

November 4, 1969 

MEMORANDUM FO AFSPP 

SUBJECT: Request for Removal of Materials 

This memorandum responds to your request for a formal 
statement of our requirement for removal of material produced 
at Kawecki-Berylco, Hazelton, Pennsylvania. 

Kawecki-Berylco is producing several beryllium sheets for 
Hughes Aircraft Company for shipment to Republic Aviation, 
Farmingdale, L. I., New York for subsequent fabrication. It is 
our understanding that the prospects for a near-term settlement 
of the strike at Berylco are not good; therefore, we request your 
assistance in obtaining the removal of the following materials: 

Purchase Order No. 

186 240 
186 241 
186 242 
186 256 

Status 

4 sheets ready for shipment 
4 sheets to be ready on November 5 
4 sheets to be ready on November 5 
2 sheets to be ready on November 5 

This material is urgently required in the accomplishment of 
Program 390, which is in the BRICKBAT category on the Master 
Urgency List. 

Hughes Aircraft Company, with government concurrence, waives 
the requirement for in-plant inspection of this material. 
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In addition to the above material, Kawecki-Berylco has produced 
two (2) central shaft blanks under Job No. 58-8269 (25 3 / 4 inches 
long by 6 1 / 2 inches in diameter, 8 lbs each) for shipment to American 
Beryllium Corporation. We understand that the blanks are ready for 
shipment. These blanks are also urgently required for Program 390. 
The Kawecki-Berylco contacts on this item are Mr. John Carroll or 
Mr. Michael Hawk, phone 717 455-4913. The contact at American 
Beryllium Corporation is Mr. Ron Murray, phone 813 355-5105. 
American Beryllium Corporation is located at: 

U.S. Highway 301 
Pollevas t Road 
Sarasota, Florida 

We request that you arrange with the appropriate contract adminis­
tration agency for the removal and shipment of the above materials. 
Please contact this office if any further information is required. 

2 

Captain, USAF 
Asst Deputy Director 

for Plans & Policy 
Office of Space Systems 
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